
 

 
 
 
 
22 March 2019 
 
 

Dear Parent 

I am writing to inform you that your daughter’s Spring report has been sent out via our secure online 
service, called SIMS Parent App.   
 
If you have not received your daughter’s report by Wednesday 27th March 2019 please contact: 
parentapp211@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs V Donnan 
E Coordinator  
 
 
 

mailto:parentapp211@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk

